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¢ We hope you had a restful break and are
ready for term 2. We are so proud of your
progress and the hard work you have put in so
far which is making us excited for what this
year has to bring. You have all recently been
assigned your jobs and have shown how
responsible and mature you can be. All your
achievements so far are making the Year 6 ()
team very excited for the year ahead.

The Year 6 team are always around if you
have any questions that need answering.

~Children will enter through the Year 6 gate.

The gate will open at 8:45 and close at 8:50.

The school day will end at 3:20. ®
-If you would like your child to walk home,

¢ please give permission on Arbor. Please
note: No Year 6 pupil will be allowed to
walk home from clubs. They will need to
be collected by an adult.
@ -Mobile phones need to be handed info the
school office before entering school.
-Homework will be handed out on Friday and
due in on Wednesday. Anyone who does not @
complete their homework or needs support
will attend homework club on a Thursday
lunchtime.
-Contact books need to be in school daily
and signed by an adult, this will be used as a
form of communication.
-Parent Consultations are this term so please
sign up on Arbor.
~Your child may be invited to a booster )
session from 8:15am, please support your child
PR attend as it is in their best inferest.




